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RECOGNITIONS

Winston & Strawn New York Attorneys Receive Award for
Pro Bono Service

NOVEMBER 14, 2019

Winston & Strawn Labor & Employment Attorneys Deborah Jagoda and Bill Sunkel accepted the Friends of Los

Sures Award from Southside United HDFC – Los Sures at its 47th Annual Fundraising Gala on November 14. They

were recognized for their many years of pro bono service to Southside as its dedicated labor and employment

counsel. 

We are pleased to support Southside United HDFC – Los Sures’s mission to nurture and sustain a vibrant

neighborhood that supports the diverse family life of Williamsburg by advocating for and developing affordable

housing, family health and well-being, and equal opportunity for all.

https://www.winston.com/
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From left to right: Martin Novikov, Head of Human Resources; Bill Sunkel; David Lopez, Chairman of the Board;

Deborah Jagoda; and Juan Ramos, Executive Director.
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William Sunkel

Deborah S.K. Jagoda
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